
 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Travel Trade Partner 

The UK Government has announced that from 04:00 am GMT on Friday 
15January2021, a negative Covid-19 test result within 72 hours of 
departure, will be required for all inbound passengers arriving into the 
United Kingdom, including UK nationals.  

Passengers will be subject to an immediate fine of £500 if they fail to 
comply with the new regulations on pre-departure testing 

All passengers arriving from countries not on the government’s travel 
corridor list will still be required to self-isolate for 10 days, regardless of 
test result 

Passengers will still be required to fill in a passenger locator form and be 
subject to national lockdown restrictions 

Please see below link. 

https://www.gov.uk/government/news/mandatory-covid-19-testing-
introduced-to-bolster-border-measures 

 

Kindly inform all your passengers. 

 


